OFFICE OF THE
Advisory Board
TOWN HALL
511 MAIN STREET
DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313
(978) 649-4514 x222 FAX (978) 649-4371
finance@dunstable-ma.gov

May 14, 2013
Present: Joe Dean, Kevin Welch, Harold Simmons, Christine Muir, Ron Mikol, Dana Metzler
Meeting opened at 6:45 p.m.
Transfers
The board met briefly before the Annual Town Meeting to consider a transfer request of $1602.14 from
the Reserve account to the Zoning Board of Appeals account. The funds are needed to pay for required

public hearing advertising in the Lowell Sun. We unanimously approved the transfer, pending Town
Meeting approval of the article that replenishes our Reserve Fund.

We adjourned at 7:00 p.m.




